
 

Dear Council, 
 
We are requesting that Jessie St in West Lorne be closed on October 23rd from 8am-

4pm for our West Lorne Spooktacular Shopping Event. We are requesting the closure 

so that we can use it for vendor parking (approximately 30+ vendors) as well as being 

able to give the food trucks coming a flat surface to park and serve on. In case you are 

not aware, the proceeds for this event (after expenses) are going to the West Lorne 

Legion so that they are able to fix the legion and get back up and running. We are also 

promoting all over Facebook and other social media platforms to bring in people to our 

small community.  Please let me know what you decide so that we can get a site map 

finalized as well as being able to tell the vendors and food trucks where to park.  

Thank you for your time,  
 
 
Nicole 
 


